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Thanks for sight of this Dave.
| must say that | think it covers the breadth and complexity of the issues extremely well and also puts forwards sensible proposals on how to address.
Solutions which align well with some of our own views. We have heard on the grapevine that some changes are afoot regarding the current partnership

funding model — if and when we find out more we will let you know.

The Current Secretary of State for the Department of Environment, Food and Rural Affairs is Therese Coffey MP. The undersecretary for the department

is Rebecca Pow MP. I'm not sure where Michael Gove sits any more — possibly levelling up so still relevant in many ways.
Thanks for the ongoing support here Dave and | hope it gets the response it deserves given the lengths you have gone to.
Many thanks

Mark
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